
Dear Eirnear, 19th June 2014. 

RE OBJECTION TO PLANNING APPLICATION 2014/2786/P 

I am objection to the above application on the grounds that the erection of  one more storey building to 
344-36 Kilburn High Road is going to affect the quality of  our lives that is all the tenants residing at 14-18 
Springfield Lane where] live. An additional storey building would block the natural light coming into our 
property and also affect ventilation as well destroying the ambience and entire structure of  all other 
buildings in the neighbourhood. 

As it is at the moment, refuse from that property is dumped everyday on the pavement and this is usually 
left there for days and this habit has started attracting rats and what have you to the area i t  is also 
necessary to note that any increase of the number of tenants in that property would exacerbate this 
problem. 

We are all entitled to a decent standard and quality of  life and approving the erection of  another storey 
building would destroy all these and cause more harm than good and it is with all these in mind than] 

oppose this application. 

Yours sincerely, 

Dennis AM° 


